
 
 

  

Rotary Club of Erin 
5964 Ninth Line, 
Erin, ON 
N0B 1T0 
 
April 4, 2024 
 

Town of Erin 
5684 Trafalgar Rd, 
Hillsburgh, Ontario 
N0B-1Z0 

 

Dear Council, 

 

The Rotary Club of Erin will be hosting Summerfest, a fun family event on Sunday July 14 at McMillan 

Park between noon and 6 PM. We will be featuring live music, children’s activities, food and local beer. 

We expect that around 250 people will attend throughout the day.  This will be our third Summerfest 

and we will be building on the success of last year’s summer celebration that saw community members 

of all ages enjoy the activities to raise money for various local causes.  We are asking Council to deem 

Summerfest a Municipally significant event and to allow alcohol sales at McMillan Park on the day of the 

event.  A Special Operating Permit will be provided to support this request.  Thank you for your 

consideration and please join us on July 14 to enjoy the sun and festive activities. 

 

Regards 

Michael Robins 

Erin Rotary 

 

 

 


